Announcement of the Library and Information Services,
Nakhon Phanom University
Subject : No Gift Policy of the Library and Information Services,
Nakhon Phanom University for the Fiscal Year 2025

To ensure that the operations of the Library and Information Services, Nakhon Phanom
University prevent corruption related to bribery and promote integrity and transparency within
the organization, the Library and Information Services hereby announces its intention and policy
of not accepting gifts and presents of any kind related to duties performed (No Gift Policy),
including any other benefits during all festivals. All staff will not accept gifts and presents of any
kind during/ before/ after the performance of their duties if it could lead to corruption and

misconduct.

Expressions of congratulations, goodwill, hospitality, or condolences on various occasions
according to traditions can be expressed through greeting cards, condolence cards, or social

media instead of giving gifts.
This is announced for acknowledgment and strict compliance.

Announced on January 27, 2025

(Mrs.Rungrueang Songkhorh)

Director of the Academic Resource Center



